
UPDATE from the Ziems 
August 2021

Hello Everyone!
Charles dropped us off at the Dar es Salaam airport and after several very
long flights, we arrived safely in Detroit on the 22nd of July.  We were able
to get our COVID shot the very next day and have been enjoying our
family as well as a bit of relaxation.  Now we are also looking forward to
seeing and meeting with many of you.  Let us know if you would like us to
share in person what God is doing!  Also please let us know if you would
be willing to participate in or host "A Taste of Tanzania".

We will be in the U.S. until the end of October 2021.  We would love to
share with  as many of you as possible what has been happening in

Tanzania.  Our phone numbers while here are as follows:
Todd  906 420 0729
Ann   906 420 1875



For those of you near the Davison area, we will be sharing at
Davison First Baptist Church on the 15th of August at 9:00 am.

The Spirit and the Bride say "Come!", 
And let him who hears say, "Come!", 
whoever is thirsty, let him come; and 
whoever wishes, let him take the free 

gift of the water of life."
Revelation 22:!7
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